Director of Golf Report
Golf Commission Meeting
March 18, 2021

Distinctive Tree stump grinding complete and cleaned up.

Winter service of equipment wrapping up.

Received chemical delivery.

Began course clean up in expectation for opening day.

New irrigation computer system installed and operating.

Two security cameras were installed at Clubhouse.

Developed chemical program for this season.

Retained Tind All Marketing for 2021 season.

Visit with local golf course Superintendents to initiate equipment sharing program.
10 Begin repair of areas #11 and #12 Tee.
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